
From: 	 Welch, Ron (SMO) 
To: 	 Weinstein, Jason (CRM) 
Sent: 	 2/9/2011 10:15:40 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: gun memo 

I thought it was excellent — comprehensive, well organized and persuasive. I'll be curious to see what comes of it. 

Let's talk about the DP ;statute at some point soon. 

On Gunrunner, does Grassley's new letter. 	 DP 

From: Weinstein, Jason (CRM) 
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 8:48 PM 
To: Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Subject: gun memo 

Lanny mentioned to me that you read the memo that Robyn Thiemann, Chuck Gross, Paul Rosen, and I put together 
this past weekend on gun violence. I was curious what you thought of it generally, and specifically whether you thought 
any of the proposals for legislative action had a prayer of success. 

On a related note, a group of_us.iromi  CRM, EOUSA, OLP, and ATF have been conferring informally for the past few 
months on what a possible; DP ;statute might look like, in case we were ever asked for a proposal, and we have 
a pretty solid consensus on what would be workable. Happy to discuss if you think it's worth pursuing. 

Jason M. Weinstein 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
Office: (202) 305-9827 
Cell: (202) 330-1514 
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